8/19/13 Division setup/board meeting Fall 2013

Jim called the meeting to order at 6:10 pm

Present were Jim Jordan, Carol DeHart, Wayne Nolen and Susan Linkous
Wayne stated that there were 29 teams on Tuesday and 20 teams on Wednesday.

Tuesday would have 5 divisions with one of them having a bye.
Upon review of the teams is was decided that there would be a Gold division on Tuesday
with three teams and the remainder of the to fill out the other divisions.

Wednesday would have 4 divisions each having a bye in them.

Discussion was then held regarding the contract from the Double Tree. The board
decision was to look else where for a location to hold the tournament due to the huge
increase in ballroom rental and room rates. Also they were requiring us to guarantee food
sales. Carol and Susan will look at the Foliday Inn at the Crossing off Staples Mill Road
and the Comfort Inn on Board Street where the tournament was held in the past.

Discussion was held regarding Steven Price and his contract with the league to do the
points list for the year 2013. Steven turned in his resignation of his duties at the finals at
Crossflites on August 11, 2013.

It was agreed that Steven Price would not receive compensation for the Summer season
due to:

1. Never produced points in a timely fashion

2. Did not produce quarterly points list to the sponsors.

3. Each of the point’s lists that were produced was incorrect and needed to be

corrected before they could be published.

4, Did not fulfill his contract with the CVDA per agreement.
It was agreed that a letter would be written to Steven Price in regards to the boards
decision.

Carol DeHart stated that she would get sponsor’s board certified and pick up boxes from
the sponsors that are no longer in the league.

Discussion was held regarding replacement of the two area reps that resigned from their
positions.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm



